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Mr. Greenlick,  

 

My alternative care provider has brought to my attention HB 2778, and that this will possibly go to 

review and a vote soon under your leadership. Please help citizens like me to maintain the freedom to 

seek alternative care for preventative and known health conditions. I am currently on a great health 

plan from MODA that provides this defined benefit as part of my cost of participation, but it is my 

understanding they plan to change my ability to access this care on April 1st, providing an unnecessary 

barrier to my health. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Sincerely, 

 

Tai Calandriello 

 

 

 


